From: Toija Sutherland < tsutherland@caringplace.org >

Date: June 10, 2016 at 8:01:16 AM EDT

To: 'Pam Davidson' < g8rmomof2@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Testimonials

Dear Board of Directors

As someone who has experienced homelessness; I can personally speak on behalf of my clients what a great joy and need for the Christmas in July event. I have attended the past 2 years as a staff member and seeing the joy on the children faces is priceless. The appreciation that the parents have expressed is also humbling.

Thank you and God Bless

Toija Sutherland
Family Case Manager
Broward Outreach Center-Hollywood (SHAC)
A Division of the Miami Rescue Mission
954-620-4062
954-929-6543 Fax
tsutherland@caringplace.or